



Kings' Forest Primary School

Headteacher: Ms H Porter

Friday 8th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

PE for academic year 2023/34

First of all, welcome back and I hope you all had a brilliant summer. This letter is just to confirm the expectations for PE this year.

PE days are as follow -

	Morning	Morning	Afternoon	Afternoon
Monday	-	Nursery	Fox	Woodpecker
Tuesday	Hedgehog	Adder	Badger	Owl
Wednesday	Squirrel	Stoat	Woodpecker	Rabbit
Thursday	Buzzard	Mole	Mouse	Fox
Friday	Nursery	Deer	Bat	Badger

Please ensure your child has suitable full PE kit on their day.

A PE kit should include -

- House colour t-shirt (Does not need to have a school logo)
- Shorts / Leggings
- Trainers / Daps
- Hairband for longer hair / Micropore tape for earrings

•

Years 5 & 6 are allowed to wear PE kit to school on their allocated days. Please can I ask that no kit has inappropriate logos or words, this includes no crop tops. All long hair is to be tied and any jewellery to be taped or taken off. Watches and religious jewellery are permitted in line with our health and safety policy. During the winter months a more appropriate kit can be used such as joggers and jumpers.

Many thanks,

Mr Lecrass

Station Road, Kingswood, Bristol, BS15 4PQ

Tel: 01454 866466

Email: admin@kingsforestschool.co.uk Web: www.kingsforestschool.co.uk



